
 

 
Atlantic Region 

Expression of Interest (EOI) / Prequalification 
2024 Heading Control Vessel 

Reference No. 8.5.1.141 
 

Bulletin No. 001 
 
With respect to the above referenced EOI/Prequalification, please note the deadline for submissions has been 
extended to 3:00 p.m. on April 1, 2024. 
 
For all queries relating to this EOI/Prequalification, please contact:  
 

Travis Burke 
Sr. Advisor, SCM Contracts  
Category Management Offshore 
Phone:  +1 (709) 724-5628  
Email:   travis.burke@cenovus.com 

 
 

Please note that any updates to the above noted EOI/Prequalification  
will be posted on the Cenovus website accessible by the following link: 

 
https://www.cenovus.com/contractor/atlantic-reports-and-procurement-opportunities.html 

 
Please check periodically during the pre-submission period for any updates that may be posted. 
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